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My Fellow Sir Knights, 

 

As we enter into the New Year let us have Hope for the 

success of a Covid-19 vaccine, Faith in God to answer all 

our prayers, and a continuing of our charitable initiatives 

throughout 2021. 

 

We may not have the opportunity to wield our swords for 

Christianity, but as Knights Templar our commitment to 

Faith, Hope, and Charity perpetuates those tenants which 

we are sworn to uphold. 

 

2021 marks the beginning of new leadership for the 

Grand Lodge of Maryland, and the York Rite Chapter and 

Council of Maryland. I pledge the support of the Grand 

Commandery to Grand Master Mills, Grand High Priest 

Dill of the Grand Chapter, and Grand Master Disney of 

the Grand Council. 

 

 May all of you have successful terms leading the Masons 

and Companions of Maryland. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am looking forward to joining our Commanders, 

Recorders, and all Sir Knights in getting back to the 

business and the fellowship of Templary in Maryland. 

 

To each Sir Knight, your family, and friends, I wish   

prosperity, good health, and the best of everything for 

2021. 

 

Happy New Year !!!!!!!! 
 
 

 

 

Yours in service to Christ, 

 

Chuck  

Charles E. Warns II   

Right Eminent Grand Commander    
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